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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



announcements 

Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about    
something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming 
events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk 
located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t 
want to miss the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are    
visiting for the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill 
out the Blue Connection Card in the seat pocket in front of you.  You may return 
it to the seat pocket or place it in the box on the back table.   

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please 
place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship 

Welcome 

We wanted you to know that… 
- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 

- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the                           
   Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  

 Graduation is in the Air -  Crossroad’s students graduating from high school or     
college will be recognized on Sunday, June 5th.  It’s not too late to provide basic  
information about your student and their open house details for our graduation  
insert.  Please get your information to Angie by June 1st  by phone: (574) 935-3833 or 
email: churchoffice@crossroads-efc.org. 

 Attention Parents - We have a new check-in system for the children’s ministry.  
From now on, please check in ALL of your children at the Children’s Kiosk located in 
the Connection Area.  If you have questions, please see Chris Garner or visit the        
Children’s Kiosk to speak with a volunteer. 

 Here We Grow Update - November 2016 is the goal we had set to have raised the 
funds needed for expanding our connection area and providing facility space which 
enables us to better carry out our ministry in strategic ways.  Please prayerfully        
consider what you can willingly and cheerfully give toward our Here We Grow Capital 
Campaign Project!  No gift is too small or too large!  The remaining need is $400,000 
between now and November.  We believe this is possible if everyone plays a part!   

 The church office will be closed on Monday, May 30th, in observation of Memorial 
Day. 

I don’t have a CCO account but I’d like to begin using RightNowMedia!  All you need to 
do is simply fill out your contact information on the blue connection card and indicate 
on the back of the card that you’d like to open a Crossroads Connecting Online (CCO)     
account.  The church office will then set up your new CCO account and an E-Invitation 
for RightNowMedia will be sent to you.  Now that’s easy! 

I have a CCO account but didn’t receive the E-Invitation.  First, check the “junk” folder 
of your e-mail and make sure the invitation e-mail wasn’t routed there.  Second, log in 
to your CCO account and make sure we have a working e-mail address for you.  If it 
needs updated, please do so and then notify the church office so we can send you a 
new E-Invitation. 

Crossroaders are loving RightNowMedia!  We’ve received a lot of positive feedback 
from individuals and families who are using this amazing online resource.          
RightNowMedia has over 10,000 Bible studies, devotions, small group studies,             
children’s videos and so much more!  It’s available for everyone at Crossroads and it’s 
FREE!  If you have a CCO account, you should have already received your free                      
E-Invitation.  Registering for your new account takes less than 5 minutes.  Did you 
know that RightNowMedia content can be streamed through your smart TV and      
mobile devices?  Sign up today! 

rightnowmedia...are you signed up to use it? 

 

dashboard for 2016 

Month Income Expense Net 
Here We Grow 

Giving 

January 2016 $50,496.13  $66,554.41  ($16,058.28) $9,582.70  

February 2016 $61,982.65  $63,647.46  ($1,664.81) $10,252.67  

March 2016 $90,828.11  $64,374.55  $26,453.56  $10,739.39  

1st Quarter $203,306.89  $194,576.42  $8,730.47  $30,574.76  

April 2016 $55,730.06  $67,277.45  ($11,547.39) $21,504.43  

2nd Quarter $55,730.06  $67,277.45  ($11,547.39) $21,504.43  

2016 Totals $259,036.95  $261,853.87  ($2,816.92) $52,079.19  

Monthly Budget Need HWG Income from Nov 2013 

$71,965.00 $626,388.01 

Mortgage Balance HWG Expenses from Nov 2013 

$186,338.40 $385,472.36 

 Love Week 2016 project registration begins today and will end on June 19th.  
We’re asking the entire church family to consider participating  in at least 1 organized       
project and looking for 1 way to impact those in your neighborhood, work or your 
local community!  Let’s impact our community for Jesus by serving during Love 
Week.  No Contact...No Impact! 


